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Report from General Services Director recommending the City Manager be authorized to execute an amended
easement with Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. and Consolidated Communications of Northern New England, LLC
for the installation and maintenance of a new electrical service line on North Pembroke Road to provide service
to the City’s water pumping station 2, the Pembroke Well Field.
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